
 

 

18th May, 2022 

To 

The BSE Limited 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001 

 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 

7, Lyons Range, 

Kolkata-700 001 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Annual Secretarial Compliance Report under regulation 24A of SEBI (LODR) 

Regulation 2015. 

We enclosed the Annual Secretarial Compliance Report of the Company under regulation 24A of 

SEBI (LODR) Regulation 2015, duly issued by Ms. Meena Chowdhary, Practicing Company 

Secretary, for the financial year ended March 31, 2022. 

 

This is for your information and records. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Shree Hanuman Sugar & Industries Limited 

 

 

Lenoard Carvey 

Whole Time Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Encl: As above 








